
Building Committee Meeting/Topping off Ceremony
Held in person at PMS
August 17, 2022
6:00 - 7:00pm

Attendees:  Stacy Maghakian, Chip McGee, Brian Sands, Abigail King, Debbie Ryan, Darlene
Greenwood, Patricia Lamontagne, Troy Bresette plus various parents, community members,
members of the Pelham Police Department, selectman from the town dignitaries from around the
state.

Guests: Barry Salta, general contractor from BP&S and Dave Mermelstein and Gino Baroni
from Trident Group

Meeting started 6:02PM

Superintendent McGee welcomed everyone and spoke about the project and how far it has come.
Barry Salta and Abigail King, current 8th grade student, also spoke to the group. Barry Salta
gave a group tour of the site.

Meeting ended at 7:00PM


